
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 16, 2014 

 

 

Mr. Brad Uhlig, Supervisor of Solid Waste 

Skamania County Solid Waste 

PO Box 1009 

Stevenson, WA 98648 

 

 

RE: Skamania County Comprehensive Solid Waste Management Plan, Docket TG-132249 

 

Dear Mr. Uhlig: 

 

The Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (commission) has completed its 

review of the preliminary draft of the Skamania County Comprehensive Solid Waste 

Management Plan Update (Plan). 

 

The 2012-2017 Plan does not propose to increase the current tip fee of $150 per ton. Therefore, 

staff finds no financial rate impact to ratepayers served by regulated solid waste collection 

companies in Skamania County. 

 

Staff has no further comment on the Plan. 

 

Please direct questions or comments about the commission’s plan review process to Penny 

Ingram at (360) 664-1242 or pingram@utc.wa.gov. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Steven V. King 

Executive Director and Secretary 

 

cc: Julie Robertson 

Department of Ecology 

Waste 2 Resources Program 

300 Desmond Drive 

P.O. Box 47775 

Olympia, WA 98504-7775 
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